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HB 2333 

Relating to recreational vehicles 
 

HB 2333 clarifies the difference between recreational vehicles, which are titled and 

registered with the Oregon Department of Transportation, and park model recreational 

vehicles (also known as “tiny homes on wheels”), which are more than eight and a half 

feet wide and may be titled, but not registered, with ODOT.  The measure removes 

regulation of recreational vehicles from the Department of Consumer and Business 

Services.  

 

The Joint Committee on Ways and Means previously approved this bill, and it has passed 

the House. 

 

The -B4 amendments resolve conflicts with SB 410.  That bill, which has been enacted 

into law, terminated DCBS regulation of the construction of recreational vehicles and 

modified the definition of “recreational vehicle” in various statutes.  The conflict 

amendments make various technical fixes to the bill by modifying the definitions of “park 

model recreational vehicle,” “recreational vehicle,” “manufactured dwelling,” 

“manufactured structure,” and “mobile home park” to conform with SB 410. 

 

I recommend HB 2333 be amended by the –B4 conflict amendments and be reported out 

do pass, as amended. 
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